TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

Eddie Roberson, Ph.D. Director



December 20, 2010

Honorable Richard Floyd Tennessee State Representative 306 Altoona Drive Chattanooga, Tennessee 37415

Dear Representative Floyd:

Thank you for your letter dated December 15, 2010, regarding your concern for the rate increase proposed by Tennessee American Water Company for the greater Chattanooga area. I have placed your letter in the official docket file in order to ensure that it is part of the record in the travel of the case.

As you know, the Authority will be conducting a hearing on the request during which time all evidence and public comments will be duly considered.

Thank you for your faithful service to the citizens of Hamilton County and your input on this case.

Sinderely,

Eddie Roberson

c: Docket #10-00189